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Barnes & Thornburg Honored By D.C. Bar For Pro
Bono Work

WASHINGTON, D.C. - The Judicial Conference of the District of
Columbia Circuit’'s Standing Committee on Pro Bono Legal Services
honored Barnes & Thornburg at the organization’s 40 at 50 Judicial Pro
Bono Recognition Breakfast. The firm was among those recognized
because at least 40 percent of its Washington, D.C. lawyers performed 50
or more hours of pro bono work last year. In addition, Barnes & Thornburg
was honored for being one of six firms at which 40 percent or more of its
Washington, D.C. partners hit the 50-hour mark.



